The third round deadline for applicants was September 4th 2009. In this round seven projects were approved for funding. The grants offered totalled £143,724 and approved projects included:

Silver Birch Community Garden (Central Scotland Forest Trust)

Explore Lennoxtown and Campsies (Lennoxtown Project Group)

Antonine Wall Access (North Lanarkshire Council)

Burngreen Recreation Ground (North Lanarkshire Council)

Artist in Residence (Cumbernauld College)

Walkers are Welcome (Friends of Kelvin Valley Park)

Enhancing Luggie Park (Kirkintilloch Skatepark Initiative)
The Kelvin Valley LEADER Programme has now committed its funding until the end of 2010.  The release of further LEADER funding in the area is dependent on a number of factors and no further application rounds are currently scheduled.   There will be further news on potential funding after the next meeting of the Local Action Group on 22 February 2010.
The focus of the co-ordination team is now on ensuring that the good quality projects approved in the first three rounds of the Kelvin Valley LEADER Programme are implemented effectively.
The latest version of LEADER Programme 2007-2013 guidance (version 4) is available on the Scottish Government’s website at:
http://www.scotland.gov.uk/Topics/farmingrural/SRDP/LEADER/TechnicalGuidance3-2
If you have any questions on the Kelvin Valley LEADER Programme please contact a member of the co-ordination team.  Details are on the Contacts page.
